
 

 

Ref: Reception/CCA/noc 
 
 
24th November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
At Bloxwich Academy Primary, we are always looking at new ways of engaging children in 
their learning, and finding opportunities to involve parents in what goes on inside the 
classroom. We want you to feel a part of your child’s educational journey, and to share in 
some of the experiences that will mould and shape them in the future. 
 
To get in the festive spirit, and help develop your child’s fine motor skills, Reception would 
like to invite parents into school to create Christmas Crafts with their child. On 
Wednesday 20th December, the Lower Hall will be turned into a festive workshop with all 
equipment and resources set out ready to get your creativity flowing! Parents will be asked 
to enter through the Library doors at 1.30pm and the event will take place in the 
classrooms and Lower Hall. 
 
Unfortunately, there is a limit to how many people we can have in the hall at one time, 
therefore we can only accept one parent per child into the event. Please complete the slip 
below and return to school by Monday 4th December so that we can make sure we have 
your work station prepared.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
Reception Christmas Crafts – Wednesday 20th December 

 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
I would like to attend the Christmas Crafts afternoon with my Reception child 
 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 
 


